LAWRENCE COLLEGE, MURREE PREPARATORY SCHOOL



Assignment # 8
Class 5 A,B
English
Comprehension

Name:	Sec: House:	

Question. Read the given passage carefully and answer the questions given in the end.



One morning there was a loud knock at Dean Swift's door. The servant opened it. A man handed her a fine duck and said, "Here's a present for the Dean. It's from Mr. Boyle." Without a word, he walked away. Mr. Boyle was a sporting neighbour and he was an admirer of Dean Swift. The next time, the man brought a quail. "Here's something else for the Dean," he said roughly and tossed it into the servant's arms. "That fellow has no manners," she said. "The next time he comes," said the Dean, "let me know, and I will go to the door." It was not long until the man came with a present. The

Dean went to the door. "Here's a rabbit from Mr. Boyle," said the man. "See here," said the Dean in a stern voice. "that is not the way to deliver a message. Just step inside and make believe that you are Dean Swift. I will go out and make believe that I am bringing him a present." "I'll agree to that," said the man; and he stepped inside. The Dean took the rabbit and went out. Then he knocked gently at the door. The door was opened by the man. The Dean bowed and said, "If you please, sir, Mr. Boyle's compliments, ad he wishes you to accept the fine rabbit." "Oh, thank you," said the man very politely. Then, he offered the Dean a shilling. "And here is something for your trouble." The lesson in

manners was not forgotten; the man was always very polite when he brought his presents. And the Dean always gives the man a 'tip' for his trouble. Jonathan Swift, often called Dean Swift, was famous as a writer. Among other books he wrote "Gulliver's Travels."

(A Lesson in Manners — James Baldwin)



Questions:
i. Why did a man come at the Dean Swift's home?
ii. Who had sent the presents?
iii. What did he do when the man came with a present?
iv. How did the Dean Swift teach him manners?
v. Who was Dean Swift and why was he famous?

₩ ₩ ↑↑↑ ↑↑↑ ↑↑↑ ↑↑↑

LAWRENCE COLLEGE, MURREE PREPARATORY SCHOOL

Assignment # 9
Class 5 A,B
English
Time Preposition

Name:	Sec:	House:
Question: Complete the following sentences	with correct preposition	ons.
1. My birthday is the 16th of May.		
2. She was born 1993.		
3. It happened June 2018.		
4. she will come Monday.		
5. He will come 10.A.m.		
6. They like to ski winter.		
7. We moved to this city 2016.		
8. I will finish work an hour.		
9. They will meet Sunday.		
10.She will go to aboard winter		
11. I was born autumn.		
12. We will be time.		
13. Snowfall winter.		
14. The Shop close 4.P.M.		
15. He is playing basketball Sunday.		
16. The birds return to home sunset.		
17. We went Paris summer holidays.		
18. Tim will move to the new office F	riday.	

19. My parents got married spring.				
20. He goes to school 8.AM everyday.				
21. My grandfather died the World War II.				
22. Let's meet midday on Sunday.				
23. Tina will be back half an hour.				
24. Our class ends 4.PM.				
25. Our class starts an hour.				
26. I'm busy the moment.				
27. We eat lunch noon.				
28. Tim will move to the new office Friday.				
29. He will go to his hometown yearend.				
30. Nurses often worknight.				

Use AT with specific time hour/minutes. Eg. midnight, midday, 10:30.

Use AT for a holiday period of two or more days. Eg. weekend, yearend

Use ON for specific days on dates. Eg. Sunday, Holiday, Christmas.

Use IN for specific months, years, seasons, centuries and lengths of time. Eg. 2019, winter, summer



LAWRENCE COLLEGE, MURREE PREPARATORY SCHOOL

Assignment # 10 Class 5 A,B English Grammar Assessment

Name:	Sec:	House:
A. Complete the following sen	tences	
Adjective	Comparative	Superlative
large		
beautiful		
fat		
deep		
bad		
tiny		
comfortable		
spicy		
good		
many		
B. Fill in the blanks with the co 1) Ashton is the	(tall) boy in the class.	
4) The river is	(deep). Please be carefu	ıl!

5) Sitting on a sofa is (comfortable) than on a stool.

6) The lion's tail is (long) than the rat's.
7) Can you help me to carry this (heavy) box?
8) "It is the (good) cake you've ever baked!" said Tina.
9) My mother showed me a (magnificent) view
of the seaside.
10) It was a (memorable) holiday.
C) Underline the suitable adverbs.
1) A troupe of dancers performed (quickly , gracefully) on stage during the concert.
2) I (carefully, silently) rode my new bicycle along the busy road.
3) The passengers waited (hungrily, patiently) for the bus.
4) Jason and his brother (happily, anxiously) looked everywhere for their missing puppy.
5) Mr. Adam put on his shoes (carelessly, hurriedly) and drove to work. He was already
running late.
6) My stomach growled (loudly, harshly) because I forgot to take my breakfast this morning.
7) The tall trees shook (violently, smoothly) during the thunderstorm last night.
8) The spotlight shone (sharply, brightly) and lit up the entire stage.
9) The craftsmen (slowly, skillfully) carved the piece of rosewood.
10) The babysitter (softly, nicely) sang to the baby. Then the baby slept (sweetly, soundly).